
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS – September 19 

Day 1 

SCHOOL PICTURE DAY IS SEPTEMBER 21  

Back-to-School Night is September 27 

 

The National Honor Society will be hosting our annual College Fair in Gym 1 on Thursday, 

September 21st from 6:00-8:00 pm. Over 70 Colleges and Universities will be in attendance. 

Take a Break Neshaminy will have our first meeting Thursday, September 21st in room G208.  See 

Mrs. Kannengieszer or Mrs. Cohen in G208 for more information.  

 

Anyone interested in trying out for this year's HS Girls' or Boys' Swim Team must attend an 

information meeting tomorrow, September 20th from 2:30-4 PM in D107. Please bring running 

attire. 

Nature Club meeting will be on Thursday, September 21st in room D107 from 2:30-4 PM. Come 

learn about the Envirothon Competition and how you can compete for college scholarships 

using your outdoor knowledge. 

The World Language Club meeting in room G-121 will be held October 4.   

National Honor Society members should plan to attend our first mandatory meeting on Monday, 

October 2nd in the auditorium immediately after school. Members both new and old should be 

checking their announcements for the NHS course weekly. 

Speech and Debate Club will meet tomorrow, September 20th in F-207 at 2:30.  Any questions, 

please ask Mr. Stoner or Mrs. Huber.   

Friends Helping Friends Club will be running every Wednesday this year with our first meeting 

being tomorrow, September 20th, in Room F-210.  Contact is Mr. Greenberg. 

The Cinema Creation Club will meet on Monday, October 2nd in G211.   If you have any questions, 

see Mrs. Kelley in the English Department. 

The Future Problem-Solving Club will meet after school today, September 19th, at 2:30 pm in 

room F101. We are especially looking for 9th grade AE students interested in representing NHS at 

competitions. 

 

Diversity Pride Club is proud of what makes us different. The club will meet tomorrow, September 

20th in room G215.   

Podcast Club will meet in G209 Wednesday, Oct. 4 after school.  No experience required. 

Message Mr. Luongo or find him in G209 for more details. 

Game Club will meet tomorrow, September 20th right after school in Room G125 until 4:00.  You 

will need to sign up on the Neshaminy High School’s Web page.  Click on the Activities tab and 

register on the Family ID tab.  If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Kornicki or Mrs. Mormello. 



Book Club is back and looking for officers for the 2023-2024 school year! If you are interested in 

running for a position, check the NHS Book Club website for a description of each position. Please 

email Ms. Patent by the end of school today at cpatent@neshaminy.org with a short blurb about 

your interest and ideas.  

Art Club will start on Wednesday September 27th and then meet every other Wednesday in E-103 

until 4 p.m.  E-mail jbursk@neshaminy.org  with questions. 

Seniors, nominations are now being taken for Homecoming King and Queen.  Go to 

neshaminy.org and find the Student Council page for the link.  Nominations will be taken until 

the end of the day tomorrow, September 20th, and will be announced at the end of the week.   

FBLA (Future Business Leaders of America) will meet October 3 right after school.  Scan the QR 

code on the F hall bulletin board to join and fill out the membership form. 

Dance Club will meet tomorrow, September 20th.  Come dressed to dance at 2:30 in the art 

gallery.  

The Neshaminy Playwickian will hold its first general membership meeting this Thursday, 

September 21st at 2:30 in G204! Learn about journalistic writing, graphic design, art, and 

photography. Email Ms. Comyn with any questions at bcomyn@neshaminy.org.   The 

Playwickian: where every issue is in every issue" 

Neshaminy High School is hosting its annual College Financial Aid Night on Tuesday, October 10th 

at 6:30 pm in the High School Auditorium.  The information is focused toward juniors and seniors 

and their parents, but all are welcome to attend.  If you have any questions, please see Mrs. 

Ortman in the Counseling Center. 

Students registered to take the PSAT on October 14th need to complete the Digital Readiness 

Check.  Come to the Guidance Office Today to pick up your Sign-In Ticket and instructions for 

completing the digital readiness check.  This must be completed no later than this Friday, 

September 22nd or you will not be able to take the test on exam day. 
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